
 

 

Dear Parent, Carers and Guardians, 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been allocated a place on this 

year’s Food and Fun programme 2023. The team are ready and raring to go! 

The club will run Monday to Thursday 9am-1pm in the first 3 weeks of the 

summer holidays starting the 24th July. The club is completely free and children 

will receive breakfast, snack and dinner! 

Children are to come in through Student Services on Ysgol Treffynnon’s side. 

This can be accessed via the bus park on Strand side (CH8 7AW), or children 

accessing Pen y Maes entrance can walk round passed Reception. There will be 

people on hand on the first day to help navigate.   

Children can be collected at the end of the day from the bus park. Staff will walk 

children round to the bus park to release them. Please ensure that those walking 

home have been stated on the registration forms or via email or phone. Details 

are below.  

Can I ask that all children bring a water bottle with them so they can refill 

throughout the day?  

We have lots of great activities planned this year such as science experiments, 

graffiti art and spray painting, Kicks for Kids football training, street dance 

classes and a reptile experience, alongside our usual nutrition and cookery 

sessions and arts and crafts. We also have AURA coming in to do physical 

activities and games with us. Each Thursday we invite families to come into 

school to enjoy lunch together at 12.30pm. 



There are some house rules and behaviour expectations which we will run 

through on the first day. Children will be given 3 warnings, any misbehaving or 

serious incidents meaning these 3 warning are issued, will result in your child 

losing their place on the Food and Fun programme. Their space will be given to 

someone on the waiting list instead.  

Mobile phones are allowed, but only for arranging collection or emergencies. 

Can I ask all children to keep their mobile phones in their bag? The Food and Fun 

team or school will not be responsible for looking after them or any loss or 

damage to them. 

We are very much looking forward to this year’s Food and Fun programme. This 

is a great opportunity for those year 6s transitioning to Ysgol Treffynnon to meet 

new people and staff and tour around the school. It is also a great opportunity 

for those year 7s to make new friends and show around the year 6s. We have 

been very successful in running this programme over the past few years and 

want to extend our thanks to children and parents for enabling us to run the 

programme again.  

Contact details are: 

Email: Foodandfun@yt.flintshire.sch.uk 

Phone: 07721730477 

The phone will only be in operation during the 3 weeks of Food and Fun. 

Anything beforehand must be emailed. 

Many thanks 

Kate Lewsey and Sam Pritchard 

Lead Food and Fun Coordinators  
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